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Spring is in the air at
Meadowcare and we are
feeling so much brighter
as the season emerges
and the daffodils are

here again.



Our Chinese New Year was a blast.
Lanterns were lit, Chef Jerry,

made the best spring rolls, and
noodles. Tony’s wife, Dot, made a
special trip to ensure that we had
a neverending supply of fortune

cookies. Thank you so much
special lady. Check out these pics!

During this month, we ran so
many sessions all involving

daffodils and more... art and
crafts, fun facts and always

together living life in the fast
lane.



Valentine’s coming together,
sharing chocolates and tales of

romance and intrigue and
stories of kissing many frogs to

find our prince.

What else have we done this month, need you ask!

Something else we would like
to share - Gary’s quizzes are

going down a storm, all due to
his wonderful enthusiasm and

warmth. He has a genuine
connection with all here.



To wrap up our news for this month, we had students
visit from Bristol Uni who ran a super session on

flower power crafts. Thanks guys.

Catherine

Monica
Maureen

While we’ll miss having you with us
full-time, we’re so grateful for your

hard work and dedication! 
Wishing all the best to our yellow

chick, Val! 
And we’re excited for the times

you'll return to brighten our days.
Until we meet again! 

No goodbyes, just see you later!



"Our dedicated staff go beyond care, offering
compassion and respect to every resident. We create a

home where warmth and understanding are at the heart
of everything we do."
-Meadowcare Team-


